
26/06/2021 

Gillian Gan 
2 Larissa Rd 
Allambie Heights 2100 
gillianmgan@yahoo.com.au 

RE: PEX2018/0007 - 1 / 0 Kirkwood Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I support this proposal. In these times it is more important than ever that we protect and 
conserve areas of bush land for the conservation of our native flora and fauna. Manly Dam is a 
wonderful recreational resource 

Sent: 26/06/2021 11:25:50 PM
Subject: Online Submission


